From: Leslie Dammuller <nepenthe710@yahoo.com >
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:  2/5/2019 6:45 AM

Subject: Cannabis/ GMO status

I worked very hard to pass the original ordinance against GMO's. It has given Mendocino County a competitive economic edge in the Marketplace as buyers know

that our agricultural products are clean.
Whether one, individually, believes in the safety or lack of safety in these products, Consumers do; and they are willing to pay our growers more for GM free

products.
Itis in the County’s best interest to follow the ordinance as it regulates Marijuana.
Isn'titironic? I think Marijuana is a public health scourge, yet am asking that you support GMO marijuana cultivation, as opposed to nonGMO. I suppose that

means that both you, and I, can find the rightness in things, if only in part.
Thank you, L. Gail Dammuller, Willow Ave Ukiah Ca 95482

Sent from my iPhone



